

Đề thi thử vào lớp 6 môn tiếng Anh trường

THCS Đoàn Thị Điểm số 1

1. Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.
 - A. cheap
 - B. character
 - C. children
 - D. church
2. Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.
 - A. rubbish
 - B. uniform
 - C. umbrella
 - D. thumb
3. Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.
 - A. eraser
 - B. baseball
 - C. suitcase
 - D. waterfall
4. Choose the word that differs from the rest in the position of the main stress.
 - A. pencil
 - B. raincoat
 - C. arrive
 - D. notebook
5. Choose the word that differs from the rest in the position of the main stress.
 - A. confident
 - B. concentrate
 - C. discover
 - D. authorship
6. My daughter has learned to play the piano _____ she was 5.
 - A. for
 - B. at

C. since

D. when

7. **You can go home, if you _____ your work.**

A. finish

B. have finished

C. are finished

D. finishing

8. **Most cakes in Viet Nam are made _____ butter, eggs and flour.**

A. from

B. in

C. by

D. with

9. **The new restaurant is _____ at the corner of a busy street.**

A. put

B. located

C. stood

D. placed

10. **She never watches this show and _____.**

A. so am I

B. I do, either

C. so do I

D. neither do I

11. **The center building _____ by a huge earthquake last night.**

A. destroys

B. destroyed

C. was destroyed

D. is destroyed

12. **You can stay here _____ you don't make a loud noise.**

A. as well as

B. as long as

C. as soon as

D. as far as

13. *David and Helen were at their friend's party. David gave Helen a good comment on what she was wearing.*

- David: " _____ "

- Helen: "Thanks for your compliment."

- A. You've got a beautiful dress!
- B. You are too busy on weekdays.
- C. You're taking a test tomorrow.
- D. Could you open the window?

14. Honey dances _____ than her classmates.

- A. more beautiful
- B. most beautiful
- C. more beautifully
- D. most beautifully

15. Don't worry. Your luggage will be looked _____.

- A. after
- B. up
- C. at
- D. upon

16. *Supply the correct form of the word to complete the sentence.*

.....between Vietnam and the US is becoming better. FRIEND

17. *Supply the correct form of the word to complete the sentence.*

....., I didn't remember to bring my umbrella, I got wet. LUCK

18. *Supply the correct form of the word to complete the sentence.*

Now that she got a job, Lena is..... of her parents. DEPEND

19. *Supply the correct form of the word to complete the sentence.*

Please your seat belt. The plane is taking off. FAST

20. *Supply the correct form of the word to complete the sentence.*

Joanne wants to become a in the future. SCIENCE

21. *Choose the underlined part that needs correction.*

He spends money careless as if he were a millionaire.

- A. spends
- B. careless

- C. were
- D. millionaire

22. Choose the underlined part that needs correction.

Neither his parents nor his teacher are satisfied with his result when he was at high school.

- A. nor
- B. are
- C. with
- D. when he was

23. Choose the underlined part that needs correction.

The exercise is not enough easy for me to do in an hour.

- A. is not
- B. enough easy
- C. to do
- D. in an hour

24. Choose the underlined part that needs correction.

Our English teacher would like us spending more time practicing our pronunciation.

- A. us
- B. spending
- C. practicing
- D. pronunciation

25. Choose the underlined part that needs correction.

Tom's new bicycle costs much more than me.

- A. Tom's
- B. costs
- C. much more
- D. me

26. Read the text and choose the best answer to fill in the blanks.

CAMPING

Although some groups of people have always lived outdoors in tents, camping as we know it today only began to be 1..... about 50 years ago. The increase in the use of cars and improvements in camping 2 have allowed more people to travel longer distances into the countryside and to stay there 3 greater comfort.

Many campers like to be by 4..... in quiet areas, so they 5..... their tent and food and walk or cycle into the forests or the mountains. Others, preferring to be near people, drive to a public or privately-owned campsite 6..... has up-to-date facilities, 7..... hot showers and swimming pools.

Whether campers are 8..... in the mountains or on a busy site, they should remember to 9..... the area clean and tidy. In the forests, they must put 10..... any fires and keep food hidden to avoid attracting wild animals.

- | | | | | |
|-----|-------------|----------------|---------------|-------------|
| 1. | A. current. | B. popular. | C. famous. | D. favorite |
| 2. | A. Baggage. | B. property. | C. equipment. | D. tools |
| 3. | A. with. | B. in. | C. about. | D. at |
| 4. | A. Herself. | B. themselves. | C. himself. | D. themself |
| 5. | A. do. | B. make. | C. take. | D. pick. |
| 6. | A. who. | B. where. | C. which. | D. when |
| 7. | A. as. | B. like. | C. just. | D. such. |
| 8. | A. lonely. | B. separate. | C. alone. | D. single |
| 9. | A. stay. | B. leave. | C. let. | D. remain. |
| 10. | A. off. | B. out. | C. down. | D. away. |

Read the following passage then choose the best answer to each question below.

Niagara Falls, one of the most famous North American natural wonders, has long been a popular tourist destination. Tourists today flock to see the two falls that actually comprise Niagara Falls: the 53-meter high Horseshoe Falls on the Canadian side of the Niagara River and the 55-meter high American Falls on the U.S. side of the river.

Most visitors come between April and October, and it is quite a popular activity to take a **steamer** out on to the river and right up to the base of the falls for a close-up view. It is also possible to get a spectacular view of the falls from the strategic locations along with the four observation towers which have heights up to 500 feet.

Tourists have been visiting Niagara Falls in a large number since the 1800s. Because of concern that a large number of tourists would destroy the natural beauty of this scenic wonder, the State of New York in 1885 created Niagara Falls Park in order to protect the land surrounding American Falls. A year later Canada created Queen Victoria Park on the Canadian side of the Niagara, around Horseshoe Falls.

27. According to the passage, which best describes Niagara Falls?

- A. Niagara Falls consists of two rivers, one Canadian and the other American.
- B. American Falls is considerably higher than Horseshoe Falls.
- C. The Niagara River has two falls, one in Canada and one in the U.S.
- D. Although the Niagara river flows through the U.S. and Canada, the falls are only in the U.S.

28. **The passage implies that the tourists prefer ____.**

- A. to visit Niagara Falls during warmer weather
- B. to see the falls from a great distance
- C. to take a ride over the falls
- D. to come to Niagara Falls for a winter vacation

29. **What is a "steamer"?**

- A. A bus
- B. A boat
- C. A walkway
- D. A park

30. **According to the passage, why was Niagara Park created?**

- A. To encourage tourists to visit Niagara Falls
- B. To show off the natural beauty of Niagara Falls
- C. To protect the area around Niagara Falls
- D. To force Canada to open Queen Victoria Park

31. **What is the major point the author is making in this passage?**

- A. Niagara Falls can be viewed from either the American side or the Canadian side.
- B. A trip to the U.S. isn't complete without a visit to Niagara Falls.
- C. Niagara Falls has had an interesting history.
- D. It has been necessary to protect Niagara Falls from many tourists who go there.

32. *Complete the second sentence so that it has the same meaning to the first.*

I often went to the beach when I lived in San Francisco.

=> I used

33. *Complete the second sentence so that it has the same meaning to the first.*

We didn't go to the meeting because we were very busy.

=> We were too

34. *Complete the second sentence so that it has the same meaning to the first.*

No one in the class is taller than Barry.

=> **Barry is**

35. *Use the words and phrases given below to write a complete sentence.*

I/ no intention/ come/ terrible place/ again.

.....

36. *Use the words and phrases given below to write a complete sentence.*

Lam/ prefer/ surf/ the web/ listen/ music/ free time.

.....

37. *Use the words and phrases given below to write a complete sentence.*

My boss/ got/ well/ all/ employees.

.....

38.

Rearrange the words in a correct order to make a complete sentence

at/ going to/ they/ next weeeek./ are/ hold/ a party/ their house.

.....

39. *Rearrange the words in a correct order to make a complete sentence*

most of/ the violin/ spent/ practicing/ their uncle/ his time/ in/ the music room.

.....

40. *Rearrange the words in a correct order to make a complete sentence*

The heavy/ from/ prevented/ us/ playing soccer/ rain.

.....